
2022-23 BUDGET 

 

At the Council meeting on 10th January 2022, Council voted to approve a budget forecast of £12,114 

for the forthcoming year, but to set the Council’s precept at £8,514 to recognise the financial 

pressures being experienced by residents in the parish as a result of Covid-19 and other external 

factors. 

This means that all householders in Colaton Raleigh will see a slight rise in their Council Tax demand 

from the Parish Council when the next Council Tax bill arrives of approximately £1.03 per annum, 

(Band D equivalent property) in relation to the finances of the Parish Council. 

The Parish Council holds a general reserve of funds, and will utilise these monies to meet the 

difference between the forecasted budget and precept demand. 

If you have any questions regarding this budget or the issue of precepts, please contact the Clerk 

using the Contact page on this website. 

 


